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Thank you, Mr. President,

Kazakhstan warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Azerbaijan and thanks it for the presentation of the National Report.
Kazakhstan appreciates the steps taken by the Government of Azerbaijan since the second UPR cycle to further improve its human rights protection framework. We welcome in this regard the adoption of the National Action Plan to Combat Human Trafficking, the comprehensive measures aimed at strengthening the Government’s social policies and the efforts in the area of modernizing the judicial and the penitentiary systems. 
We also take positive note of the active engagement of Azerbaijan with the UN Treaty Bodies and the close cooperation with the Special Procedures of the Human Rights Council.
While wishing the delegation of Azerbaijan success in the third UPR cycle, Kazakhstan would like to recommend the following:

· To maintain and further continue its valuable contributions for strengthening intercivilizational and intercultural dialogue;

· To continue taking effective measures to better promote and protect the rights of women and children in the country.
Thank you, Mr. President!
